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         August 8, 2023 
 
 
Catherine Fairbairn, M.Phil.     DELIVERED VIA EMAIL 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board   
200 Scotia Centre 102-50th Avenue   
PO BOX 938   
YELLOWKNIFE NT  X1A 2N7 
 
Dear Ms. Fairbairn: 
 
Notice of submission of the Developer’s Assessment Report for the Mackenzie Valley 
Highway Project (EA1213-02) 
 
The Government of the Northwest Territories (GNWT) Department of Infrastructure is 
providing this letter to update the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
(Review Board) of submission timelines for the Mackenzie Valley Highway (MVH) Developer’s 
Assessment Report. 
 
The GNWT is anticipating that the Developer’s Assessment Report will be submitted to the 
Review Board prior to the end of August 2023.  
 
Any questions regarding this can be directed to myself, Seth Bohnet, at Seth_Bohnet@gov.nt.ca 
or 767-9082 ext. 31035. Alternatively, you can also reach out to Patricia Coyne, Manager MVH 
Environmental Affairs at Patricia_Coyne@gov.nt.ca. or 767-9082, ext. 31033.  
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Seth Bohnet   
Director, Strategic Infrastructure 
Department of Infrastructure  
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Distribution list 
 
Kathy Racher 
Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board  
Email: kracher@mvlwb.com  
 
Paul Dixon  
Sahtu Land and Water Board  
Email: paul.dixon@slwb.com  
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